
Stacy Lunnon <stacyl@pensionpractitioner.com>

The Victor Johnson SSAS

Alison Evans <alison.evans@geraldthomas.co.uk> 9 January 2017 at 17:45
To: "stacyl@pensionpractitioner.com" <stacyl@pensionpractitioner.com>
Cc: "bradd@pensionpractitioner.com" <bradd@pensionpractitioner.com>, Richard Holland 
<Richard.Holland@geraldthomas.co.uk>

Dear Sirs

Re:-        The Victor Johnson SSAS

Our sister company Gerald Thomas Accountants are in the process of preparing the tax return for our 
above mutual client and have asked if you can provide a copy of the P60 issued for the period ended 
5th April 2016. 

We look forward to receiving your further advices regarding this matter.

Yours faithfully

Alison Evans  

Alison Evans for and on behalf of Gerald Thomas Wealth Management Limited

Gerald Thomas Wealth Management Limited
3 New Mill Court, Swansea Enterprise Park, Swansea, SA7 
9FG

01792 465155

Gerald Thomas Wealth Management Limited is an Appointed Representative of ValidPath Limited which is authorised and 
regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority for Investment Business. 

The contents of this e-mail and any attachments are confidential to the intended recipient at the e-mail address to which it has 
been addressed and may be privileged.   It may not be disclosed to or used by anyone other than this addressee, nor may be 
copied in any way. If received in error, please contact Gerald Thomas Wealth Management Limited on 01792 465155 or email to 
enquiries@geraldthomas.co.uk quoting the name of the sender and the addressee and then delete all copies from your system.  
Do not copy, disclose, distribute or otherwise act upon or use any part of this e-mail or its attachments 
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